
Join us for our second 
community conversation 
event on Friday 16th June to 
view our final proposals for 
the rejuvenation of Alexandra 
Theatre.

What’s been happening?
We are excited to invite the local community to our second 
community event, where we will be providing an update on our 
final proposals for Alexandra Theatre. A planning application 
is being submitted to Arun District Council following our first 
community event in March, where the feedback showed 
support for the rejuvenation vision. 

We would like to share the finalised plans and designs with 
you at our second community event, where you will have the 
opportunity to speak with members of our team about how our 
proposals have evolved into the final scheme.

There will be a range of project experts available on the day, 
which will be an opportunity to learn more about the finalised 
plans and designs, and ask questions.

Where:	 Alexandra Theatre, Belmont Street, 
Bognor Regis, PO21 1BL

When:	 Friday 16th June 2023

Time:	 1pm – 7pm 
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Former Brewers Fayre 
site update

As well as progressing the rejuvenated theatre, we are also 
moving forward with plans and designs for the rest of the Regis 
Centre. You may know that Whitbread surrendered the long 
lease of the former Brewers Fayre pub site. The District Council 
has now taken back control of this site and are exploring 
options with the Bognor Regis Business Improvement District 
(BID) for the temporary reuse of the external terrace areas for 
the public over the summer season. 

The Council is also looking at a range of options for the short 
term and long term future of the former pub site. We hope to be 
able to provide some further information on this later this year. 

Contact us
We hope to see you at our forthcoming event. If you 
have any questions, please do feel free to contact us 
by email or phone:

Email:	 regisrejuvenation@devcomms.co.uk 

Phone:	 0800 080 3178

If you are unable to attend, don’t worry! You will be 
able to view our event display boards through our 
website from Friday 16 June at:

www.regisrejuvenation.co.uk


